
 

Emirates will now fly to Toronoto five times a week

Dubai-based airline, Emirates will be adding two more flights to its Toronto weekly service, creating a total of five flights a
week to the location.

The extra flights will be introduced on 18 August 2018 and will operate on Saturdays and Sundays. The flights are to be
operated by the Emirates A380 with private suites in first class, business class, and economy class.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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